
August 19, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your student will participate in the MAP Growth testing beginning on Tuesday, August

27th through Thursday, August 29th. We can make your child’s test experience positive

and successful by working together. We ask you to take the time to do these little things

and help your child reach their fullest potential:

o Talk with your child about goals for this test.

o Make sure your child gets a good night's rest.

o Have your child eat a healthy breakfast at home or at school on the morning of the

test.

o Make sure your child arrives at school with plenty of time to prepare for the test

(rushing around never makes for a calm child!)

o Please make every effort to assure your child is in attendance for each day of the

testing window!

Here is a link for Parents and Guardians that explains more about MAP testing:

https://www.nwea.org/family-toolkit/

If you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out to us here at Bridgewater.

Thank you,

Daryl Rupnik and the Bridgewater Academy Team

https://www.nwea.org/family-toolkit/

